 Minutes of the Village Plan Committee Meeting held at 7pm, 22nd February 2015, at the Council Offices, Pentyrch.
PRESENT: -
Councillors: 
Stuart Thomas (Chairman), John Harrison, Graham Thomas, 
Nikki Howard, Chris James & Chris Priday
ALSO PRESENT: -
Alec Davies (Clerk to the Council) 

151
To consider the Village Plan.
Cllr Howard outlined the work she had undertaken in researching the questionnaire.  She posed the question as to whether the Council area should be split into the four villages and to be able to then analyse the returns properly it would be necessary to colour code the areas.  This was agreed.
The practicalities of treating each of the 4 villages separately were discussed.  Although it was recognised that Capel Llanilltern was a very small area, it was decided that it should not be grouped with Creigiau, so that a clearer understanding of their needs could be gained.
The committee agreed that questionnaires would also be created to gather the views of local businesses and young people at a later date.  Sian Hughes (Save Creigiau Group) is currently collating information on local businesses.  It was proposed that the local business questionnaire would be forwarded to each business on this database.  Local youth groups and schools would be approached to help in the distribution of the young person’s questionnaires.
There was a lengthy discussion about the interchange of facilities and amenities between the villages as well as issues in relation to gender, age and workplace.  It was felt that putting too many questions into the questionnaire would result in it becoming unwieldy.  Cllr James pointed out that the questionnaire should be designed around what it was that Council wanted to find out and what it was proposed to do with this information.
This generated a lively and impassioned debate and an examination of sample questionnaires that Cllr Howard had researched.
It was agreed that Cllr Howard would draft a questionnaire for circulation with the summer edition of the Community Link.  It was also agreed that an introduction to the questionnaire would be included within the spring edition.  
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Any other business
There was no other business.
The Chairman thanked all members for their attendance and the meeting closed at 8.30 pm. 
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